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Eagle Scout Myles S. Shipshock
Boy Scout Troop 900

305 Blue Heron Road

Columbia, South Carolina 29229

Dear Myles,

I am pleased to have the opportunity to send congratulations on the occasion of your official
Eagle Scout Court of Honor.

Through your outstanding record of community service, leadership, and personal development,
you continue to prove to your fellow scouts, your leaders, and your family that you are worthy of
scouting’s highest award. Others in society likewise know the significance of your
accomplishment, and your commitment to excellence is certain to serve you well in any
endeavor you choose to pursue.

Michael and I are so proud of you. We thank you for setting a great example for others and look
forward to additional leadership successes from you in the future. God bless.




